
6.3.5. Register notes - SF July 2016 

E-mail:  Steve-haines@live.co.uk 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register 

Twitter:  https://twitter.com/635register 

 

MG Live! was once again a great success for the Register. We had 2 days of a nearly full Register 
parking area with 40+ cars there each day. Its noticeable that the MG3 is now far more common 
than the MG6! 

It was nice to see Russ Swift doing his usual precise car control show in the MG3 again in the 
main arena and the MG GS making its debut on the MG Motor stand.  

We had a display of 5 MG6s in the arena to celebrate the 5th birthday of the model and were 
treated to a grilling by Ant Anstead about the vehicles, their performance, value and place among 
the heritage that is MG. Needless to say, he had some very enthusiastic and detailed answers 
from the owners who know a great underrated car very well! 

A 100% increase in the number of cars in the Pride of Ownership was fantastic, with Hannah 
Hoblyn taking first prize and Sheila Ballard as runner up. We weren’t sure whether Sue and Mark 
Cropper entered the MG6 or Magnette class though!….. 
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The Register stand was very busy over the two days, with lots of enquiries from new and old 
owners wishing to Register their cars and purchase some regalia. The Register is in a far better 
financial state after the weekend, so a huge thanks to all that helped out with the sales and 
purchases. We raised £125 for our charity Crohns and Collitis UK through our raffle and collection 
tin. Raffle prizes ranged from 2 VIP tickets to the BTCC at Silverstone through Car care Co. 
cleaning products and commemorative coins. Huge thanks to MG Motor, Roger Briscoe, Steve 
Dobson at the Car care Co. and MG Sales Centre for supplying the prizes. 

The 635 Register will be taking on the new GS, in its own Register to start with until an 
enthusiastic band of owners are assembled and able to administer themselves, so BV16 ZTN 
becomes the first on the official Register. 

 

 

If you haven’t bought your tickets for Zed 15 / Saloon day on the 9th July at the British Motor 
Museum at Gaydon, then please do as we are looking for a big turn out of MG6’s and 3’s to 
celebrate the 6’s 5th birthday and the 3’s 3rd birthday. We will have prizes for the best turned out 
cars, birthday cake , balloons fun, as well as our stand and information and regalia for owners. 

See you soon! 


